
From: Kevin Bryant <kevin@kevinbryant.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 5/5/2017 2:22:58 PM

Subject: Josepha Blackwell

Josepha Blackwell
06/12/1936
864-359-2175

Medicare's paying her doctor bills but Medicaid has stopped covering her deductibles. Can we help?
Was being covered by Healthy Connections

May be a good place to start:
Piedmont Comprehensive Pain Management
Ember Chandler 864-622-1163
Edeal@pcpmg.com
N/A needs to be changed to QMB

Kevin
Sent from my iPhone
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